Unfortunately a relatively large number of competitors were observed crossing an out-of-bounds olive green
garden between controls 23 and 24 on yesterday’s course. The garden in question was clearly marked on the
map, and was especially highlighted as being forbidden to cross in the course notes. Participants who crossed
the garden gained a significant time advantage over others and place the continuation of access to sprint
areas in jeopardy. Whilst it is not fun for either organisers or participants to have a DSQ in the results list, we
felt as though it was a necessary course of action to ensure all sprint rules are followed, to keep the event fair,
and to discourage this behaviour in the future. If you feel as though you have been unfairly DSQ’d (honestly)
then feel free to send me an email and we can discuss further. Regards, Josh Blatchford (Organiser + Course
Setter).

Josh Blatchford joshua.blatchford@gmail.com
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